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Save the Date…… 
 
On Friday, February 22, 2019 from 8:00am-4:00pm the Union is hosting a Joint Occupational 

Health & Safety training session for those CUPE JOHS reps that were unable to attend the 

training the District offered this fall. 

 

The cost to you is nothing, and you will be paid for your time. 

 

The training will take place at the 8472 Harvard Place upstairs in the large board room. 

 

An OH&S Professional has been hired to deliver the training and we are very excited to be able 

to offer this in depth and high calibre session that has been specifically tailored to a school 

district environment. 

 

Light refreshments will be provided in the morning along with lunch in the afternoon. (Please 

advise of any dietary restrictions) 

 

We only have enough room for thirty (30) members to attend this session so I would ask that 

you please respond back to this email with your intentions along with a contact phone number 

as soon as possible. 

 

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to be in touch. 

 

In Solidarity, 

 

Tracey O'Hara, Vice President / Health & Safety Rep 

Tel: 604-819-2881 (cell) 

 

 

 

"Safety is more important than convenience." 

 

http://www.411.cupe.ca/

